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WORK TO BE DONE IN THE ELECTRONICS WORKSHOP

Due to the existing pressure on the Electronics Workshop, (Mr. M.Mary) 

and the need to plan ahead in considering all possible implications, 
especially the assignement of priorities, it would be very helpful if we 
could receive from the Section Leaders, a list of all items to be made during 
the next three months (and even afterward if known) with the following 

additional indications :

a) System in which they will be installed,
b) Date at which they will be absolutely required.

We would like to receive the answers as soon as convenient
but in anycase not later than March, 18th.

G. Brianti

stribution : (open)
All Section Leaders of M.G. (10 copies each)
P. Germain
P.H. Standley
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